
HEADCORN AERODROME CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE 

 

TUESDAY 11TH JUNE 2019 

 

MEETING NOTE 

 

I attended the above meeting of the Aerodrome Consultative Committee. 

The agenda was relatively short and there were no really contentious 

items. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 1: APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Councillor Martin Round (Borough Councillor for Headcorn) gave his 

apologies. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 2: MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

A copy of the minutes is enclosed. These were agreed without amendment. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 3: MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES 

No matters were raised under this agenda item. 

 

AGENDA ITEM4: PLANNING AND EVENTS 

There were no changes from those outlined at the previous meeting. It was 

noted that the 35 Dakotas, which were part of the D-Day celebrations, flew 

over Tonbridge rather than as originally planned over Headcorn. This was 

due to clearance instruction given by French Air Traffic Control. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 5: CORRESPONDENCE 

There was no correspondence on the agenda for this meeting. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 6: COMPLAINTS 

There were a few minor complaints, which were mostly noise related and 

had not broken any regulations. Concerns had been raised regarding some 

aerial acrobatics that had taken place but these had now been resolved. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 7: ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

It was noted that the AA would be organising the Traffic Management for 

the Battle of Britain Show. A temporary one way system will be introduced 

if needed. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 8: DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

The Consultative Group will next meet on the 15th October 2019 at 14:30. 

 

JOHN PERRY 


